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3rd July 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Trip to Florence October 2024  

Payment Breakdown of £725 in total  

We are delighted to inform you that your child has been successful in obtaining a place on the Masters of 
Maths, Florence trip in October 2024. Please find below important information regarding the payment 
instalment dates via ParentPay. 

These should be paid by:  

• 9th June 2023 – £100 Initial Deposit - now all paid 

• 6th September 2023 - £160 

• 8th November 2023 - £160 

• 28th February 2024 -£160 
• 1st May 2024 - £145 

Once our flights are booked, we will write again with a detailed itinerary, travel information, timings and 
contact details. 

We would also like to take this opportunity to remind you that passports must have 6 months minimum on 
them at the time of travel, therefore need to be valid until at least 6th April 2025, and students should be in 
possession of a valid EHic/GHic at time of travel, both of which we will require copies of prior to travelling. 
The school has no control or input over the application of either of these and students and without either of 
them being valid they will not be able to go. 

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any queries or would like further information.  

We are really looking forward to October 2024 and are delighted your child is able to join us. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 Mrs Ford and Ms Botting 
 


